From:

Becky Wein [becky@crwein.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, May 21, 2008 5:03 PM

To:

Rich Wein

Cc:

jroebuck@pahouse.net; andydinniman@pasenate.com; eerickson@pasen.gov;

crubley@pahousegop.com; istairs@pahousegop.com; IRRC; dmilne@pahousegop.com;

musto@pasenate.com; irhoades@pasen.gov; ibuckheit@state.pa.us

Subject:

Re: Proposed Graduation Competency Assessments

Dear Mr. Buckheit and State Board of Education Members,

I am completely OPPOSED to the proposed GCAs.

Our children are tested far too much already, and the current testing procedures instituted by the federal government and college entrance exams are quite adequate to assess competency. Further testing would be stressful and unnecessary.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Wein Parent Tredyffrin Easttown School District INDEPENDENT REGULATORY REVIEW COMMISSION 2008 MAY 22 AM 9: 58